
Scholarship Information Sheet  

 

Rotary Club of Hilton Head Island is offering academic scholarships to graduating high-school seniors 
who will be attending a four (4) year colleges or universities.  Students are eligible to receive scholarship 
funding ($4,000/year) for a maximum of four (4) years.  Scholarship renewal is contingent upon student 
compliance with the communication/documentation requirements as set forth in the Scholarship Award 
Disclaimer and Publicity Release.   

If you are interested in applying for the scholarship, you must be residing on Hilton Head Island, and/or 
be attending a Hilton Head Island school (public or private). 

The scholarship application is available on the link https://forms.gle/JNkHMjiyhFi4T1xV8.  If you do not 
already have one, you will need to create a Google Account to complete the application.  

Be sure to read all instructions carefully as you complete the scholarship application form.  You will also 
need to download the Scholarship Award Disclaimer and Publicity Release Form (located on the same 
website as the scholarship form).  Both you and your parent/guardian need to sign the form.  Please 
then upload a PDF file of the completed form in the scholarship application form’s designated module.      

This scholarship application form, along with the requested attachments/uploads, must be submitted no 
later than Sunday, 12:00 Midnight, March 15, 2020. 

Your potential for post-secondary success in a four-year college or university will be evaluated utilizing 
the following parameters: 

• Academic performance   
• School activities participation 
• Community volunteer experience 
• Work experience (if applicable) 
• Letters of recommendation from two unrelated adults 

NOTE:  Students demonstrating financial need (as documented in a completed FAFSA form), and 
planning to attend South Carolina colleges or universities, will be given preferential consideration. 

On behalf of the Rotary Club of Hilton Head Island, the Scholarship committee wishes to thank you for 
your interest in this scholarship opportunity.  We also congratulate you on your forthcoming graduation, 
and wish you great success in your future endeavors.   

Should you have any further questions regarding this scholarship application, please contact your school 
counselor. 
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